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February 1, 2022 
 
 
To: NAPAC Customers 
 
Re: Notice of Multiplier and List Price Changes – Effective Date March 1, 2022 
 
To Our Valued Customers: 
 
We hope this finds you and your families in good health. 
 
NAPAC, Inc. is announcing a multiplier adjustment for its line of Mechanical Joint and Flange 
Fittings, Accessories and Flanges.   
 
NAPAC, Inc. will also be adjusting its List Pricing for its line of Joint Restraint Products.   
 
These changes will take effect March 1, 2022.  Increases will range from 5-15% for these 
product lines. 
 
Orders placed by February 28, 2022 will be sold at your current multiplier schedules provided 
orders come with no restrictions with regards to shipping/release dates.  Existing quotes will be 
honored through its stated pricing validity date. 
 
Please contact us at sales@napacinc.com or your local Manufacturer’s Representative for your 
new multipliers. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Best Regards, 
 

 
 

Brian Wilbur 
General Manager 


